
Stoke Hill Infant and Nursery School Update 
07.05.21 
Covid Restrictions 
We are hoping to hear early next week whether or not there will 
be any changes to the restrictions we are currently working 
under, ready for the next stage of changes to the national 
lockdown on May 17th. We will keep you updated as soon as we 
know anything. 
 
We have had a number of requests from you regarding cycling 
and scootering to school, and can confirm that this will be OK 
again from Monday 10th onwards. 
 

Federation SENCO News 
Kelly Walton and Gill Holmyard will be leaving the Stoke Hill Federation at the end of this school 
year. They are both feel it is time for their next step and are excited about the new opportunities that 
are ahead for them. 
 
Kelly has worked at Stoke Hill for 16 years as a Junior School class teacher and SENCO. Gill has worked 
here for 14 years and watched the roof trusses of the nursery being winched in during 2007. She 
established our Nursery before going on to become the Infant and Nursery School SENCO this past 
year. 
 
They have both made enormously positive contributions to many children’s lives and have been 
wonderful colleagues. We wish them all the very best in their new futures. 
 
The governors, working with Mrs Hammerton-Jackson (our new Executive Head) will be appointing 
the new SENCO later this half term. This will give Kelly and Gill time to work with them and make sure 
all the information the new SENCO will need is passed on before the end of term.  

 
 

Pallets can be Wonderful Things… 
and we have several of them in our car park needing a good home. 
We have pallet-styled spaces in our nursery and school which the 
children love! Inspired to create something too? Give the office a 
call to arrange to collect one – you are welcome. 
 

 

A ‘bedtime story’ 
Hope every child enjoys one, children grow up so quickly… read 
together at bedtime whilst you can.  
 

‘Its very important to read a bedtime story, for how 

else do dreams know where to begin…?’ The Book Trust 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend ~ Sarah Mackay  Headteacher 
 

 
 


